
May 22, 2020 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

Subject:  Data Confidentiality 

To Whom It May Concern: 
Wilson Electronics, Inc. respectfully requests confidentiality of certain documentation provided with the 
submission of our model 460059 Signal Booster under FCC ID: PWO460059 in accordance with sections 
0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s regulations. 

We request that the following documents be kept in long-term confidentiality: 
1. Schematic Diagram
2. Parts List – Bill of Materials (BOM)
3. Block Diagram
4. Operational Description
5. Final Amplification Stage Voltage and Current
6. Internal Photos

• Due to the fact that there are NO user serviceable parts within the enclosure, there is
no reason for internal photos to be publicly accessible. There is also no way for an end
user to access the internal components of this unit.

The above material is confidential and contains proprietary trade secrets and technical data which 
must be kept from competitors. Public access to these items could result in duplication of our circuitry 
and/or techniques thereby reducing our competitive advantage and causing us severe damage. The 
public disclosure of these materials provides unjustified benefits to its competitors in the market. 

Sincerely, 

Mikel Parry 
Compliance Manager 


